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oodash Group AB (publ) announces the cancellation of its 
liquidity provider

oodash Group AB (publ) ("oodash" or the "Company") has today, December 30, 
2024, cancelled the agreement entered into on September 8, 2022 with Lago Kapital 
Ltd. ("Lago") regarding the assignment as liquidity provider. The company believes 
that a liquidity provider is no longer required. The last day for the service of 
liquidity support by Lago is January 31, 2025.

For further information, please contact: 
Arli Charles Mujkic, CEO, oodash Group AB
Email: charlie@ooda.ai 
Telephone: +49 176 626 999 64 

Måns Pontén Söderlind, Deputy CEO, oodash Group AB 
Email: mans@ooda.ai 
Telephone: +46 70 766 47 71

About oodash Group AB
OODA AI is a group of companies with a focus on artificial intelligence (AI) and software-as-a-
service (SaaS). The group of companies provides AI services in the form of decentralized and 
distributed AI computing, AI tools as well as AI consulting, training and implementation. The 
group of companies operates on a global market, the head offices are located in Stockholm 
(Sweden) and Munich (Germany). Listed on Nasdaq Stockholm First North, also traded on Börse 
Frankfurt and Börse Stuttgart.

For more information, www.ooda.ai

The company's Certified Adviser is Eminova Fondkommission AB | 08-684 211 00 | 
info@eminova.se

Attachments

oodash Group AB (publ) announces the cancellation of its liquidity provider

http://www.ooda.ai/
https://storage.mfn.se/ace372f3-a5bf-4ca1-9093-0c347f61c36c/oodash-group-ab-publ-announces-the-cancellation-of-its-liquidity-provider.pdf

